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Educators receive Saint John Paul II Award for 
dedicated service 

 

 

Five educators in the Diocese of Scranton Catholic School System are 
being honored for their commitment to Catholic education and being 

faith-filled examples to young people. 



Read the Complete Story 

 

  

 

 

The 2020 Diocesan Annual Appeal: 
Bound Together in Hope began in 
all parishes on the weekend of 

Sept. 26 and 27. Six regional 
videos have been produced to 

feature ministries supported by 
gifts to the Appeal in each area of 

the diocese.  

View the Appeal Videos 

  

 

 

Having completed their second 
year of formation for ordination 

to the permanent diaconate, 
Bishop Bambera will install nine 

men from the Diocese of Scranton 
in the Ministry of Lector this 

Saturday, October 3, 2020 at a 
12:10 p.m. Mass. 

For more information 

 

 

 

 

 

October is Respect Life 
Month 

Bishop Joseph C. Bambera will 
celebrate Mass for Respect Life 

Sunday at 10:00 a.m. on October 
4, 2020, at the Cathedral of Saint 

Peter. 



For More Information on 
Respect Life Month 

 

 

 

Pope releases apostolic letter on Sacred Scripture 

In an apostolic letter dedicated to 
Sacred Scripture, Pope Francis 

said that even today, Christians 
can learn new things from the 

countless translations of the Bible 
that exist. 
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